
 

 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 1170 
 

Asked on Thursday 6 September 2018 
 
 

MR S MINNIKIN ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS 

(HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise the modelled effect on the profitability and productivity of Queensland 
Rail of the new 2017 CityTrain Traincrew Enterprise Bargaining Agreement? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Chatsworth for the question. 
 
As outlined in section 3.2.4 of the Cabinet Handbook, the Cabinet Budget Review Committee is 
responsible for considering public sector enterprise bargaining negotiating positions and 
outcomes. Therefore, I can advise that the information in question is Cabinet-in-Confidence and 
not able to be disclosed. 


